
VALERI Special Announcement 

Friday, July 31, 2015 

 
 
On July 31, 2015, the Federal Register announced the Department of Veterans Affairs 
(VA) Maximum Allowable Attorney Fees. 
 
VA Central Office has identified errors within the notification:  
 

 The District of Columbia Judicial Foreclosure shows N/A; however, should reflect 
an allowable amount of $2300.   

 

 The Oregon Judicial Foreclosure shows N/A; however, should reflect an 
allowable amount of $2600.   
 

 The last sentence in the first paragraph under Supplementary Information should 
read, “Paragraph (b)(5)(ii) of section 36.4314 describes the procedures to be 
followed in determining what constitutes the reasonable and customary fees for 
legal services in the termination of a loan”. 

 

 The second sentence in foot note 2 should read, “For additional requests for 
relief filed under each bankruptcy chapter, VA will allow an additional $250”.  

 
 
The revisions will be reflected in a future correction to the Federal Register. 
 
 
 


